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Dear Inspectorate
I realise that I overlooked the earlier deadline 1 for submission of a response to question
no. 1.0.3.  I can confirm  agreement to submit a SoCG.  I also represent Transition Truro
and it has been agreed by Transition Truro that the SoCG will be between the Applicant
and Truro Cycling Campaign only. 
Truro Cycling Campaign received a draft SoCG from Highways England on 14th March
and is currently working with them on but this.
Best wishes
Sarah Wetherill
Truro Cycling Campaign




